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Chris Snow

From: Brisé, Ronald <RBrise@gunster.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 3:02 PM
To: Chris Snow
Cc: Jaber, Lila; Williams, Larry; Bonfanti, Joanna; Maro, Corrine
Subject: Re: Agreement for Lobbying services for Utilities Inc. 2020-2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognize the sender and verify that the content is safe.  

Chris, 
 
Thank you for the confidence you have in our team and the opportunity to continue to work with you and the 
team at Utilities Inc. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Ron 
 

 
Ronald A. Brisé | Government Affairs Consultant 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
P 850-521-1725  C 305-934-3979  F 561-671-2381 
gunster.com   |   rbrise@gunster.com 
  

 

From: Chris Snow <chris.snow@uiwater.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 1:31 PM 
To: Brisé, Ronald 
Cc: Jaber, Lila; Williams, Larry; Bonfanti, Joanna; Maro, Corrine 
Subject: RE: Agreement for Lobbying services for Utilities Inc. 2020-2021 
 
Ron,  
  
I approve the renewal of our contract for one year ending October 2021. 
  
Thank you.  It’s a pleasure working with you, Lila, Larry, Joanna, and Corrine.  It’s a fantastic team. 
  
Chris 
  
Chris Snow | Director of External Affairs 
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NEW EMAIL : chris.snow@uiwater.com 
Office: 321.972.0366 
Mobile: 407.223.9194 
200 Weathersfield Avenue | Altamonte Springs, FL | 32714 

 
  
  
  

From: Brisé, Ronald <RBrise@gunster.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 22, 2020 9:53 AM 
To: Chris Snow <chris.snow@uiwater.com> 
Cc: Jaber, Lila <ljaber@gunster.com>; Williams, Larry <JWilliams@gunster.com>; Bonfanti, Joanna 
<JBonfanti@gunster.com>; Maro, Corrine <CMaro@gunster.com> 
Subject: RE: Agreement for Lobbying services for Utilities Inc. 2020-2021 
  

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 

open attachments unless you recognize the sender and verify that the content is safe.  

Chris, 
  
I trust that this e-mail finds you and yours well. I just need to have your written approval to continue with our billing as 
the existing contract had an October 2020 end date (attached). With your response approval to this email 
correspondence, I’d propose we continue with the previously-agreed upon amount of $5,000/month through October 
2021. Please note that this is a continuation of the decreased fee amount. It’s our pleasure to work with you and the 
team. If this proposal meets your approval, please respond confirming same. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Ron 
  
  

 
Ronald A. Brisé | Government Affairs Consultant 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 



3

P 850-521-1725  C 305-934-3979  F 561-671-2381 
gunster.com   |   rbrise@gunster.com 
  


